
Traveling Vietnam Wall Escort 

WEDNESDAY APRIL 30th 1 pm 

The American Veterans Traveling Tribute's (AVTT) Traveling Vietnam 

Wall and Cost of Freedom Tribute will arrive in Fredericksburg on Wednesday, 

April 30, 2025, and will travel to the Pioneer Pavilion with an escort provided 

by local first responders including the Fredericksburg Police Department, 

Gillespie County Sheriff's Office and the Fredericksburg Volunteer Fire 

Department. 

The escort will leave from Arch Ray's parking lot at 4160 E. Hwy 290 

at 1 :00 pm and proceed west on Hwy 290, turning south at State Hwy 16 

(South Adams Street). 

The Rotary Clubs of Fredericksburg are asking those who wish to 

participate in the escort process to line Main Street and South Adams Street, 

or go to the entrance of Lady Bird Park to receive the wall. 

Unfortunately, members of the public are not allowed to 

be a part of the escort due to safety concerns. 

There will be an opening ceremony at the Pioneer Pavilion at 9: 30 am on 

Thursday May 1, 2025. The wall display will be open to the public from 

10:00 am to 7:00 pm on May 1st and 2nd, and from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm on 

Saturday, May 3rd. 

We hope you will join us in receiving this special 

tribute to the Fredericksburg community. 


